
We had a great week! 
  

We had fun learning and exploring in all our       
centers this week.  For our fine motor craft, 
we made circle monsters and Elmo puppets. 
We also practiced making the circle shape by 

using plastic cups to paint circle collages. 

Miss Katie came in for our first music class
this week. The kiddos had so much fun

dancing and singing with her. We also were
very excited to meet her stuffed dog, Rocky

and cat, Jazz! 

For our special on Wednesday, we were
happy to meet and spend time with Miss Ilia

and Charlotte our therapy dog, who came
by to read us a story and play in our centers

with us.

We ended our fun week with Miss Kayla,
who came in for our acro special. The

kiddos really enjoyed tumbling and dancing
with her.

Some of the stories we read this week were
Let’s Go to School Elmo, Love Monster, The 
Shape Song, Five Colorful Crayons, Pete the 
Cat and His Four Groovy Buttons, and Hands 

Are Not for Hitting.

This month we will be learning about the 
color red and the circle shape. 

 

 

Pre-K 2 Newsletter  
September 11th – 15th

Reminders

September 29th 
Picture Day

October 5th 
Fire Truck Visit

October 6th 
Field Trip


